
Mr. Edwar d Gar~)edian 
112 liar ing Street 

February 16 , 1977 

~~ewton, llassachusetts 02165 

Dear Mr. Garabedian: 

W- are ""Xtremely grateful for your willingness 
to be a St. Vartan Ste'V17ard and for your generosity 
in donati ng $100 in your ca. aci ty as a Stet'lard 
for one year . 

We hope this will be a beginning in establishing 
true Stewardship in our Church. 

A special lapel pin designed for our Stewards by 
the no-t. d artist vlalter Kaprielian is attached 
to this letter. We hope that you will wear it 
proudly as a symbol of your Stewardship . 

It is o r hope that you will renew your Steward­
ship regularly each year, about which we vdll 
be in t uch with you . 

Thank you again, and very best wishes. 

Enclosu~e 

vb 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


